
 



I have to turn in my iPad in 5 
minutes. I have loved my time on 
the gallery and I hope you have all 
enjoyed my half  decent drawings 
of  frogs. I still can’t believe I 
reached 200+ followers. Thank you 
everyone. I will miss all of  you. 
Although I will keep the app on 
my phone, I can’t really draw on 
there so this is my last post. To 
everyone on the gallery, Thank 
you and farewell. 


